January 2008

Hi,
I really pray that you are doing well and that you had a great Christmas and New Year’s. 

In the wake of our Steering Committee there seems to be good interest and energy in what the Wesleyan Holiness Consortium represents.  I will begin to work on some of the activities we discussed at that meeting.  I sent you a report on the steering committee meeting in early December for your information.

Two important things for the immediate future:

1. Would you send me the name of your Regional Leader in the NY City/New Jersey area?  Somerset College has requested that we consider that area for our next Regional Network and Holiness Pastors’ Day.  I’d like to make contact with the Regional Leaders there to set up a meeting.

2. As we begin the new year, your financial contribution will help in fulfilling the plans ahead – 

      We are asking denominations to continue financial support at the current level of $3750 per year while being sensitive to smaller denominations which have a desire to participate and carry their weight but do not have the wherewithal to give at that level.

Would you send your support for 2008 payable to:


Wesleyan Holiness Consortium


America’s Christian Credit Union


PO Box 5100


Glendora, CA  91740
Thank you for your ongoing interest.  Eerdmans Publishing is working very hard for us and is planning to release the book The Holiness Manifesto by early March.  You may want to consider ordering quantities for your pastors.  

Blessings on you and thank you for your ongoing interest.

Kevin 
